St. Edmund's School



"The only person who is educated is the one who has learned how to learn ...and change." ~ Carl Rogers

19th February 2024

Dear Parents & Boys,

The days have come and the exams are at your door step. I trust and hope you are all keeping well. I am sure you will all do well.

I want to highlight certain points regarding the exams.

- ✓ For ALL the days of the exams, kindly come to school by 10.15 am so that all can be seated in the hall by 10.30. Question papers will then be distributed so that you will all get 15 minutes to read the paper from 10.45 am till 11 am. At the stroke of 11 am, you will be asked to start writing.
- ✓ Make sure you are carrying your ADMIT CARDS with you.
- ✓ Bring extra pens with you.
- ✓ Bring your water bottles and stay hydrated.
- ✓ Stay calm and DO NOT LEAVE ANY QUESTION. Write something even if you are not sure of the answers. Don't leave any blanks in your answer sheets.
- ✓ Try not to waste too much time on the multiple-choice questions. If you don't know the answer, come back to it later and try to answer it. If you are still unsure, take a guess, as you have nothing to lose.
- ✓ Make sure your handwriting is legible and clear.
- ✓ Leave a line after each answer.
- ✓ If there are two or three parts to a question, answer each part in a different line, using the paragraph indents.
- ✓ Read the instructions given in the question papers very carefully.
- ✓ All the best, stay focussed and calm right through.
- ✓ God bless all.

Yours sincerely,

Br. Solomon

Principal (principaleds@gmail.com)